
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,           19th March 2021 

   
We have reached the end of the PPE period and Year 11 have performed incredibly well, despite this being 
their first attempt at PPE’s in the exam hall. Thank you for working with us to achieve a smooth transition, 
from virtual learning into the exam period and the mass testing programme.   
  
Year 11 will receive vital information in their Lead Lesson on Monday, which will elaborate on the 
remaining mini assessments taking place after Easter. As the Sports Hall will be hosting the Year 13 PPE’s 
until Wednesday, may I ask that your child enters the school for 9am via the Gym.  

For students who are studying the Further Maths course, please be advised that the Further Maths exams 
(26th, 29th April and 10th, 13th May) will extend beyond the normal school day. We apologise in advance 
for this.  If you or your child has any questions about these, please can they speak to their Further Maths 
teacher, in the first instance. 

A Band (Mr S Lines - slines@thehazeleyacademy.com) 

Thursday 29th April 

Thursday 13th May 

B Band (Mr P Nwaolise - pnwaolise@thehazeleyacademy.com) 

Monday 26th April 

Monday 10th May 

We value your continued support to ensure that our uniform expectations are met. Any questions feel free 
to email me at ngardner@thehazeleyacademy.com.  

Kind regards, 

Miss Gardner 

Head of Year 11 
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